
FROM THE TEAM THAT 
TAKES PRIDE IN BRINGING

YOU CLEAN, SAFE H20 
ALL YEAR LONG.

GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.com



We’re proud of our progress in 2016 in both 

drinking water supply and wastewater services.

Our new wells on the East side of the Kennebec 

River provide a new, redundant source of safe 

water. And we completed a four-year combined 

sewer overflows (CSO) project ahead of the 

schedule required by the Maine DEP. 

We also switched to monthly billing for most 

customers, which makes budgeting easier and 

helps detect leaks sooner. We look forward to 

serving you in the new year, and thank you for 

being a GAUD customer!

—The GAUD Team

Dear Customer,

GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.com

Cold weather is here, so make sure your pipes 

aren’t vulnerable to freezing and bursting. 

The first things to do: close basement vents 

and insulate exposed outdoor faucets. Here’s a 

complete guide to keeping pipes from freezing: 

crwater.com/prevent-frozen-pipes/

TIME TO PROTECT
YOUR OUTSIDE FAUCETS


